
Dear New Fourth Grade Student, 

 

 

 

My name is Mrs. Isaacs, and I am looking forward to being your teacher this 

year! Fourth grade is really the BEST! It is a wonderful year full of exploring, 

questioning, growing, and learning. I am excited to go on this adventure with you! This 

year we will grow our classroom community, have fun, and learn lots along the way. I 

can hardly wait to meet you, so we can get started on some of the exciting activities I 

have planned.I hope you had a fantastic summer! I want to hear about the books you 

read, games you played and discoveries you made. My summer was fantastic. I spent 

many hours working in my garden,swimming with my kids, exploring at the beach, 

having many picnics, and going on lots of hikes. I also enjoyed reading several great 

books. I am looking forward to sharing some of my favorite 

games and books with you and hearing about your favorites. 

I have three children. Their names are Nick (33 years), Michaela (22 years) and 

Jack (17 years).This summer, my husband, George, and I had a lot of fun hiking and 

mountain biking with our family in Whistler. We also visited the island of Oahu in Hawaii 

where my husband grew up. 

This is my third year at Northwood and before that I was at West Mercer for 

twelve years where I taught fourth grade there as well.  

I am looking forward to meeting and getting to know you and your family and 

hearing about your summer adventures. I am excited to meet you! 

 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Isaacs 

 


